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 FRIDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No 3 
27th September 2019 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
Tel: 01823 400439  

Pre-School Tel: 01823 400243 
office@milvertonprimary.co.uk 

www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Opening Hours 
School - 8.45am - 3.15pm 

Office - 8.30am - 4pm  
Morning club - 8am 

Clubs 3.15pm –4.30pm 
Toasties 3.15pm –4.30/5.45pm 

Pre-School: 8am—4.30pm 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Wednesday 2nd October  
MSA Big Breakfast from 8am. 
 

Thursday 3rd October  
Year R to 2 Trip to Contains Art, 
Watchet. Please give your 
consent via Parentmail.  
 
Friday 4th October  
Year 5 & 6 Trip to ‘We the 
Curious’ Bristol. Please give your 
consent via Parentmail.  
 
Thursday 10th October 
HelloYellow Day  
Children can wear yellow clothes 
or item of clothing on World 
Mental Health Day.  
 
Monday 14th and Tues 15th Oct 
Eco Day. More info to follow.  
 
Friday 18th October  
Individual photos 
 

MSA Halloween Disco after 
school 
 
Monday 21st October 9.30am 
Prospective Parents School Tour  
(for children starting school Sept 
2020) 
 
PARENTS’ EVENINGS Year 1—6 
Tuesday 22nd October  
3.30pm to 6pm 
NO KS1 MULTIGAMES OR GOAL 
CLUB ON THIS DAY 
 

Thursday 24th October  
5pm to 7.30pm 
Clubs as normal 
 
Friday 25th October 
Inset Day. School closed to pupils. 
 
Monday 28th October to Friday 
1st November  
Half Term Break 
 
Wednesday 6th Nov 9.30am 
Prospective Parents School Tour
(for children starting school Sept 
2020) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week we have been practising songs for our Harvest Festival.  By the time 
you read this we will have performed them – we hope you enjoyed them!  The 
teachers have also been planning the school trips your children will shortly be 
enjoying to deepen their learning.  For irregular trips we need to ask for your 
permission for your child to attend. Unfortunately, we find that we often have 
to chase these permissions, so we ask that you give your consent in good time, 
please. Thank you.                                                                                       Mr R Stead 

FOREST SCHOOL 
Weds 2nd Oct 

Class 3 

Last Friday Milverton School was invaded by a crowd of ‘Rotten’ Romans from 
Classes III and IV. They were taught by Magister Calnonus and Magister Brun-
neis and travelled back in time to discover how Rome was named through the 
legend of Romulus and Remus. They found out when the Romans invaded Brit-
ain and performed a song ‘Just Like a Roman’. During the afternoon they ex-
plored the art of Roman mosaics. Magister Calnonus and Magister Brunneis 
would like to thank the parents and children for their time and effort in creating 
their costumes. We all had an enjoyable day!           Miss Brown and Mrs Calnon 

On Wednesday Class 4 went to Forest School for an exciting morning of mys-
tery and magic. We started with an instruction game that made some of us 
struggle a little! After the tricky and challenging task, we moved on to a game 
‘1,2,3, Where Are You?’. Here are the instructions of how to play: 
1.First, you run out into the woods and hide.  
2.Then, if you get found, you come out and shout ‘Here I am!’ You then be-
come a seeker with the adults. 
After that, we went back up to the fire circle and made medallions, dens, char-
coal and helping hearts.  Helping hearts are given out to people that have 
done something good. Thank you to Mr Wedderkopp for helping us with our  
outside nature skills. Then, we had scrummy hot chocolate, which made our 
day!                                                                                                   by Sophia and Orla 
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OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Pre-school Monty for being so kind and for sharing so well. 

Class R  Isla for setting herself challenges and trying her best to achieve them, especially in her writing. 

Class 1  Harry S for his fantastic effort in all areas of his learning this week. 

Class 2  Hazel for focusing and working really hard with her writing. Hazel has produced a wonderfully 
imaginative story and concentrated hard on her handwriting. Well done Hazel - keep it up! 

Class 3 Finley for his amazing ability at spotting homophones. 
Warren for his outstanding efforts in all subjects this week. 

Class 4 All of Class 4 for working hard as a team to learn the words and actions for our Harvest song. 

Class 5  William for the effort he is putting into his reading. 

Class 6 Myla for her fantastic focus and hard work in class this week.  

This is a reminder to Year 6 parents that you need 
to apply for a place for secondary school for your 
child by 31st October. Please go via the link below 
to complete the online process: 
https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-
families/starting-at-a-secondary-or-upper-school-
in-september/  

Medical Appointments During the School Day  
Please can we remind you that we ask you to make 
doctor and dental appointments for your child after 
school or during school holidays. We do appreciate 
that this is sometimes unavoidable for emergency ap-
pointments, and that hospital appointment times are 
given to parents without a choice. If your child needs 
regular hospital, doctor or dental appointments that 
are within the school day, we require a copy of an ap-
pointment card or prescription.  

Uniform Reminder 
Please could we remind you of our uniform guidelines. We 
ask that children wear school sweatshirt/ cardigan with 
logo, white polo shirt, charcoal grey trousers, shorts or 
skirt, black shoes (no trainers, please), grey or black tights 
or black, grey or white socks. In the warmer months girls 
can wear blue gingham school dresses.  Thank you.  

Annual Consent Forms 
We are planning to send out our annual consent 
forms soon. This year we would like to send them 
electronically via Parentmail. For those of you who 
order school lunches or clubs, you will be familiar 
with using online forms via Parentmail. We will be 
sending out 3 online forms for each child. This will 
streamline our processes at school as well as be a 
simpler process for you where there is less likeli-
hood of forms being mislaid. If you do not have 
access or are having problems with Parentmail, 
please contact the school office. We hope to send 
out  these forms in the next week.  

On Monday, Daniel, Archie, Finley, Ollie, Henry, Bar-
ney, Adri, Isaac, Bobbi and Anya went to a football 
tournament at Castle School. We played four games. 
In the first game we played Norton Fitzwarren and 
we won 1-0. In the next game we played Bishops 
Henderson and we drew 0-0. Our next game was 
against St Andrews and we won again, 2-0! Finally, 
we played Bishops Hull and won 2-0! We were proud 
of our great team work!                by Archie and Daniel 
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